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13th October 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

On Wednesday 22nd May 2024, Year 1 will be going on a trip to Formby as part of their 

current topic. 

 

The children will be travelling by coach departing at 9:00am and returning at 3:15pm subject 

to traffic. The children must wear their school PE kit (navy joggers, yellow t-shirt, school 

hoodie/sweatshirt and trainers. 

 

The coach will depart at 9:00am and return at 3:15pm subject to traffic. The cost for this trip 

is £25 per child, however, school will pay part of the cost, with £15 per child payable via 

your School Spider account by Friday 17th May 2024. A deposit of £1 can be made with 

further installments of £2 per month, November to May 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Lonsdale 

Headteacher 

 

mailto:info@st-lukes.oldham.sch.uk

